
SC 221  Attachment 221-6 

SHCC Notes from the September 22, 2011 meeting. 

 

At the last meeting there were several items discussed.   

1. There are no plan changes for FY-13.   
 

2. The forms for the Smoking policy were reviewed.  I am still getting questions and suggestions on 
the forms 




